
 
 
 
“…qualifying/qualified in a written examination covering basic civil engineering” 
 
To meet this requirement, you must have passed either one of the following: 
 

• Engineer-in-training (EIT) examination 
• Written examination covering basic civil engineering administered by the Department of 

Water Resources 
 
If you have not met the above requirement and would like to apply for the written examination 
administered by the Department of Water Resources, the following information is needed: 
 

1. A copy of your civil engineering degree and completed transcripts. 
2. Foreign transcript/degrees must be evaluated by an acceptable evaluation service from a 

member of the National Association of Credential Evaluation Services. 
3. A copy of this notice. 
4. An updated and completed Standard 678 State Application. 

 
Please mail this information to: 
 
Department of Water Resources 
P.O. Box 1079 
Sacramento, CA 95812 
 
Once the above materials are received, you will be contacted by mail regarding your written 
examination eligibility. If your application is accepted, you will be scheduled for the written test. 
 
For additional information regarding the written examination, you may contact the Department of 
Water Resources at (916) 653-4838. 
 


